

National Office

45 – 47 Pipitea Street

Telephone: 04 463 8000

Thorndon

Fax: 04 463 8252 www.minedu.govt.nz

PO Box 1666

Wellington New Zealand

O833909

9 January 2014

Sherridan Jerrett fyi-request-1388-0dc3e967@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sherridan

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your email of 4 January 2014 requesting;

- 1. All Ministry payments made to Mrs Bev Moore, Commissioner of Wairau Valley School Marlborough (3062), between June 2010 and January 2014 in any capacity at the School. Include subtotals for:
  - a. Wairau Valley School direct payments as Commissioner;
  - b. Ministry direct payments for Commissioner expenses;
  - c. other Wairau Valley School direct payments (in any capacity, excluding Commissioner payments); and
  - d. any other payments made either directly or indirectly (eg. NZSTA) to her for her support to Wairau Valley School. Brief descriptions required.
- 2. Any supplementary funding applied for, and if approved, to cover her ongoing costs as Commissioner to Wairau Valley School, Marlborough. Include dates and authorising authority.

Your request will be answered within 20 working days of its receipt, in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. The Ministry reserves the right to request an extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved in meeting your request.

Yours sincerely

Sean Teddy Group Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services